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Ref. No. MTNLEA/CHQ/2010-11


          
         Date:.  25.06.2010
To,

 The GM (HR)

  MTNL, CO,

  New Delhi.

Subject: - Regular Promotion from SDE(C) to EE(C) cadre.
Respected Sir,

It astonishes that out of total 32 posts of EE(C) in MTNL, all except 6 are held in temporary arrangement i.e. on looking after charge or local officiating basis. It is certainly affecting the morale of the affected executives and efficiency of the BW Units. 
This issue has been pending for a long, it is therefore requested to fill-up all the vacant posts of EE(C) on regular basis and call for the following details from Delhi and Mumbai Units immediately:
1) Vacancy Position for regular promotion.
2) List of eligible candidates.

3) ACR Screening Report.

4) Special Report.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

(V. K. Tomar)

Gen. Secretary,
 MEA , CHQ, New Delhi.

Copy for information and necessary action to

The Director (HR), MTNL , New Delhi .
ALL CORRESPONDANCE TO GENERAL SECERATRY





V. K. Tomar


General Secretary


National Org. Secy., NCOA


Resi.: 197, Ashoka Enclave Part-I


Faridabad-121003 (Haryana)


Off.: 23314320, fax.: 23311830


(M) 9868133336, ®951292277100








